
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 12/12/2012 5:07:42 PM 
To: Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov); 

frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov (frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Comparative stock price and market capitalization info 

Paul and Frank 

Brian asked Gabe's group for this data comparing PG&E to a utility comparator group and to 
the other CA utilities. I found it interesting and thought you might too; you may already have 
your own version of it. Might be helpful background. 

And it IS the most wonderful time of the year, right? 

Laura 

SB GT&S 0377553 
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